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 Fax  

 
01246 345252 

 9 July, 2014  
 
Dear Councillor, 
 

Please attend a meeting of the TAXI CONSULTATIVE COMMITTEE to be 
held on WEDNESDAY, 16 JULY 2014 at 6.00 pm in Committee Room 3, Town 
Hall, Rose Hill, Chesterfield, the agenda for which is set out below. 
 

AGENDA 
 

Part 1(Public Information) 
 

1.  
  
Appointment of Chair  
 

2.  
  
Appointment of Vice Chair  
 

3.  
  
Selection of Trade Representatives  
 
At the meeting held on 9 June, 2014, the following were nominated to be 
appointed as trade representatives:- 
 
 Mr. C. Brown - representing Hackney Carriage trade 
 Mr. S. Atkin - representing Hackney Carriage trade 
 Ms. M. Briddon - representing Hackney Carriage trade 
 Reserve – Mr. S. Bradshaw - representing Hackney Carriage trade 
 
 Mr. S. Aldersley - representing Private Hire trade 
 Mr. J. Brookbank - representing Private Hire trade 
 Ms. A. Dickens - representing Private Hire trade 
 Reserve - Ms. V Naylor - representing Private Hire trade 



 
 

 
4.  

  
Declarations Of Members' And Officers' Interests Relating To Items On 
The Agenda.  
 

5.  
  
Apologies for Absence  
 

6.  
  
Minutes of Previous Meeting (Pages 1 - 8) 
 

7.  
  
Matters Arising on the Minutes (Pages 9 - 14) 
 

8.  
  
Safety Inspections of Vehicles Between Tests  
 
Item raised by Steve Aldersley. 
 

9.  
  
Derbyshire County Council Issues  
 

10.  
  
Police Issues  
 
Inspector Turner to provide crime figures on taxi related crime. 
 

11.  
  
Dates of Future Meetings  
 
To agree the dates of meetings for 2014/15. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Head of Governance 
 
  


